Pinellas Suncoast Transit Authority PBsSTA>

Notice of FY23 Millage/Budget
Public Hearings

These public hearings has been scheduled so that the general
public may be given the opportunity to comment on the
proposed millage rate and budget for Fiscal Year 2023.

The hearings will be held:

» Date: September 14th  Time: 6:00 p.m.
» Date: September 28th  Time: 6:00 p.m.

PSTA Board Room - 3201 Scherer Drive, St. Petersburg, FL 33716

The public hearings will be live-streamed and can be viewed on our website at

www.psta.net/about-psta/meetings/.

Public comments can be sent by email to publiccomments@psta.net or mailed to
PSTA, 3201 Scherer Drive, St. Petersburg, FL 33716 (at least two days prior to each meeting).

For the official record, please include your name and address on all correspondence. If you need a sign
language interpreter, large print material, or other ADA accommodations in order to participate, please
call the InfoLine or email public-hearing@psta.net by September 9, 2022.

Florida Law and Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 Prohibits Discrimination in Public accommodation on
the basis of race, color, religion, sex, national origin, handicap, or of marital status. Persons believing, they
have been discriminated against on these conditions may file a complaint with the Florida Commission on
Human Relations at 850-488-7082 or 800-342-8170 (voice messaging)



